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[bookmark: _GoBack]The project with our BAs went smoothly this past week.  On Sunday, we met and discussed scope documents in depth and they made their first real rough draft.  Their draft, though flawed, was pretty advanced at this stage in the game.  They took it to Prof. Moustafellos to be edited.  There was also an interview on Thursday, 2/12, with Editor in Chief and Editorial Director of TUPress Micah Kleit.  He gave good information on what he expects for each separate project.  Our BAs asked him directly what he wanted for the Forgotten Phila. App and he stated that he wants the virtual world.  He wants to be able to point his phone at something in Philadelphia and know what was there 300 years ago.  After this interview, we discussed prototyping and how they should begin with that stage of the project.

